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HOMEWORK – Homework has changed and will be sent out per topic instead of weekly. Your child received their homework last half term. If you need a new copy of this, please speak to your class teacher who will be happy to print another one for you. 











PE





Please make sure PE kits are in school all week.





ENGLISH…


In English we are reading the story of ‘The Three Billy Goats Gruff’ and will be writing our own version of the story. We will also be writing character descriptions and letters to the characters. 





If you have any issues or concerns regarding your child please don’t hesitate to speak to us.











MATHS…


In Maths we will be focusing on number and number formations. We will learning about addition and subtraction and learning out number bonds to 10.





HELPING YOUR CHILD AT HOME …


If you would like to work at home with your child this half term, here is an idea …





Assisting with number bonds to 10 and helping children to remember these by heart. Our focus this half term is for all children to be able to write the whole alphabet correctly.  Please help them to do this.





Listening to your child read at least three times a week and noting it in their homework diaries is very important. These will be checked every Friday morning.





























THEME  WORK…


In Geography we will be looking at our local area Crewe. We will be using aerial and satellite maps to help us find different locations around Crewe.





 In DT we will be getting a chance to design and create our very own wooden spoon puppet. This will be based around a fairytale character.





























